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Treasures of Heaven Summer Camp 

 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

We are glad to announce that we will be holding a Treasures of Heaven 

Summer Camp 

again this year in Neumühle, Camberg, Germany. 

 

An invitation letter with details on how to register, fees and transport 

information will be coming soon, but until then - please reserve the dates 

in your diary: 

 

For Participants:  

8 - 13 July  (arriving Saturday afternoon/evening; leaving after lunch on 

Sunday) 

 

For Staff and Volunteers:  

7 - 13 July (arriving Friday afternoon/evening) 

 

We would be most grateful for any donations, as in previous years, from 

individuals, families or communities to enable blessed children with 

special needs, and their parents to attend. More details coming soon. 

Thank you! 

 

Blessed Family and Education Department 

 

David Hanna 

+44 208 467 2296 

+44 779 6626 294 

 

 

 

 
 


